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As an employee of a small, family owned, gun store, I am in strong opposition to this 

bill. There is zero transparency in this bill. FFL's already undergo a thorough 

application process, and already pay significant fees in order to obtain an FFL. There 

is no statement of the fiscal impact of this bill, and no statement as to how much the 

permit will cost local FFL's. This bill disproportionately effects small business owners, 

and is putting small towns 2nd amendment rights behind a pay wall. We as Oregon 

taxpayers, deserve to know what this bill entails, as well as the economic impacts of 

this bill. Small business's deserve a seat at the table of firearm sales. This bill WILL 

force local business's to close their doors forever.  


